From: Rebecca Himschoot

To: Steven Eisenbeisz (Assembly); John Leach
Subject: Resignation letter
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 6:40:21 AM

Effective Nov. 24 and pending the certification of the recent election for state house on
November 23 I am resigning my seat on the Sitka Assembly.

It has been a tremendous honor to serve the community as an assembly member. I also
appreciate the opportunity to have learned from both of you and other members of the
Assembly.

While I understand that I will not have a vote in how to fill the seat left by my resignation, I
hope the Assembly will follow a letter of interest process. As we have seen following Dave
Miller’s resignation, this process allows a number of Sitkans to apply for the seat.

While I will miss working with you on a day-to-day basis I feel assured I am leaving at a time
when the City has excellent leadership. I look forward to advocating for Sitka in a new role. I
hope and trust that I will hear from you on a regular basis.

Respectfully,
Rebecca
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